
 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Bulletin 
Autumn Term – Friday 01 October 2021 

 

Dates for your diary 

Thursday 7 October Year 11 KS5 Options 
Information Evening 

6pm – 7.30pm 

 

Vehicles not permitted onto school site 
Just a polite reminder that Parents/Carers are not permitted to drive onto the premises to 
drop off or pick up students between the times of 8am – 9m and 2.45pm – 3.30pm. 
 
Students need to come onto and leave the site by foot.  If you are waiting in a vehicle to 
drop off/collect your child, can we please ask that you are mindful of our neighbours.  
 
This does not apply to any student with a disability.  
 
The school gates will be manned/closed during these periods. 
 
Many thanks for your co-operation and support. 
 
Face masks 
Due to the rise in the number of COVID cases, we have reintroduced the wearing of 
masks around school. Please could you ensure that all students arrive to school with a 
mask, unless they are exempt. Students who are exempt need to collect a red badge from 
student services to wear on their blazer to stop staff asking them to put on their mask. 
 
Year 7-10 Welcome Evening Presentations 

The Year 7-10 Welcome Evening Presentations are available to view on our website. 

 
School Uniform 
Just a reminder that full school uniform must always be worn, which includes wearing a 
blazer and tie, black jumpers only with no logos on, no hoodies and no jewellery.  
Students in Years 7-10 are not to wear any make up.  Nail varnish or false nails are not 
allowed. 

 


